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I am a retired 25 year law enforcement officer here in Oregon.  Not much has 

changed in Oregon other than criminals are never held accountable and so they learn 

that crime pays.  Stricter gun laws are not the solution here and never have been.  I 

have been involved in more violent crime investigations than you can count.  Here is 

the takeaway. Hold the criminals responsible, not penalize the good people of 

Oregon for the bad actors who do criminal acts.  You are chasing the wrong people 

with this law.   


